
 

Home Learning - Week 30 

This week we have enjoyed our learning based on the story ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar.’ 

 This week we have read the story of the Hungry Caterpillar and had great fun acting it out in 

sequence using words and phrases from the story. 

 In Maths we have been learning how to double numbers 0-10 and have used vocabulary such as 

add, plus, altogether, equals, double, the same as, more.  The children created some wonderful 

doubling butterflies by printing and noticing how many spots there were when they were 

doubled. 

 We have strengthened the muscles in our hands by using hole-punches to punch holes in paper 

leaves. 

 The children have made incredibly detailed observational drawings of bugs set in resin.  They 

used sketching pencils and learnt how to shade. 

 We have sequenced and labelled the life cycle of a butterfly. 

 In Letters and Sounds we have focussed on the sounds ‘sh, ch, th, ng. and the tricky words: 

little, were, there. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary. 

 

Please could we ask that all jumpers are clearly marked with your child’s name, with the arrival of 

slightly warmer weather the children are taking their jumpers off more often and it is tricky for us 

to ensure that everyone goes home with the correct one unless they are clearly named.  

We hope you have an enjoyable bank holiday weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Miss Burnell and Cheryl. 

  


